
Welcome 

to

Glencro�

Mennonite

Church
Box 1719, Morden MB 

R6M1B5 822.3864

www.glencrosschurch.com

__________________________

OUR VISION STATEMENT

We, at Glencross, as part of the 
body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God has 
set forth in His Word (the Bible) 
through
i)   Worshipping God
ii)  Evangelizing the unbeliever
iii) Discipling the believer

________________________
Pastor Couple:
Abe & Maggie Block                 325.0546
Deacon Couples:
Dennis & Colleen Driedger      325.6932
Isaac & Marie Klassen�       325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen�       822.3655
Art & Carol Letkeman�       822.6449
Pete & Pete Peters�       822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz           822.9612

“But we have this treasure in 

jars of clay to show that this 

all-surpassing power is from 

God and not from us.” 

2 Cor. 4:7

**********************************

April 15, 2012

Worship Service

Song Leader - Garry Klassen
Pianist - Chris Klassen

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
 Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Madison Friesen

Worship in Singing

Song - Lavina Giesbrecht

Scripture Reading 

Message - Peter Redekopp
“What Does True 

Success Look Like”
2 Cor. 4:1-18

Closing Song & Prayer



THIS WEEK

Mon.� 7 : 3 0 M e m b e r s h i p 

meeting - Pastor confirmation 

vote. Refreshments to follow.

Tues. 6:30 - Ladies  Fellowship 

Pizza Supper/Election Night. All 

Ladies are welcome to 

attend. (Please sign up today so 

we know how much food to 

order.)

Fri. 6:30 Church yard clean up. 

Please bring hotdogs, buns and 

l a w n c h a i r s . D r i n k s a n d 

condiments  will be supplied. 

Rain date April 27th.

NEXT SUNDAY  

Soup & Pie Lunch 

Reminder - sign up sheet in the 

foyer for volunteers for Saturday. �

The chickens for the soup broth 

can be picked up after church 

today. � On Sunday Group 3 will 

set tables, prep and serve and 

Group 2 will clean up.

__________________________

In response to the drought-stricken 

people of Durango, Mexico, the Mission 

Board has decided to do a fundraiser 

selling co-op gift certificates. We are 

looking for volunteers to help with this 

project. The gift certIficates will be 

available in the foyer after today's 

church service. Money  donations will 

also be gladly  accepted, these donations 

will be receiptable. A  table will be set up 

in the foyer where you can get forms, 

buy  certificates or make donations. 

Please contact one of the mission board 

members if you have questions or need 

further information. Thank you for your 

help. Volunteers please hand in your 

sheets next Sunday.

- Mission Board

For the month of July, we plan 
to � be in Novosibirsk, Russia 
working together with a 
team, � building a discipleship 
center. �  This project is done 
through Operation Mobilization 
and strives to provide a facility 
where Russians can be discipled 
and then trained for ministry.� 
Funds are still needed to 
purchase tools in order to make 
this project possible. �  Due to 
restrictions, tools can not be 
brought into�Russia and must be 
purchased there at approximately 
double the price. �  For those 
interested in partnering with us 
in this mission project, a 
fundraising supper is being held 
on April 21st, from 5 -7 at 
Gateway Resources in an effort 
to raise the funds necessary to 
purchase tools.�  If you have any 
further questions about this 
project, we would love to give 
you more information regarding 
the ministry in Russia that we 
will be involved in.�  Please keep 
us in your prayers as we plan, 
and later Lord willing, travel to 
Russia.
Nathan & Rosemarie Friesen

Union Gospel Mission's Fund 
raising Banquet, April 27th  at 
6:30  at Maranatha Christian 
Fellowship 175 1st Street 
Winkler. For free tickets call 
M a r a n a t h a C h r i s t i a n 
Fellowship 325-0892 or Winkler 
Bible Book Store.



EDEN FOUNDATION presents 

Harmony for Hope. The Winkler 

Community Male Choir, under 

the direction of Ray Giesbrecht, 

together with the Eastman Male 

Choir, under the direction of Ed 

Hildebrand will be presenting a 

spring  concert at the Winkler 

Bergthaler Mennonite Church, 

Sunday, April 29th @ 7:30 p.m. 

Come and enjoy both choirs as 

they perform individually and 

together as a 70-voice mass 

choir. Opportunity will be given 

to support Eden's mental health 

recovery programs. For more 

information check Eden's 

website: www.edenhealth.mb.ca 

or call 325-5355. 

 

Thank You for all the 

thoughts and prayers that we’ve 
had this past week as we lost our 
Dad/Husband. The prayers have 
been a huge blessing!
Russ & Shawna Wolfe
Darlene Thiessen

��Sunday School
Teacher’s Meeting
Monday - April 23

7:30 pm

PRAISE & PRAYER

Pray for Gerald & Melissa 

Klassen, Cohen and family.

Pray for the Missionary of the 

week: John & Neta Banman,  St. 

Thomas, ON. Translator/editor 

of  low german material.

We the Glencross  congregation �

praise the Lord for Candice 

Dyck, Kenton Klassen, Christina 

Martens, Ladawn Neufeld and 

Tyler Unrau who are taking the 

step of faith in coming to Him to 

be baptized and joining our 

membership on April 22nd. 

We also praise him for Bill and 

Kathy Driedger who will be 

sharing their testimony and 

joining our membership on April 

29th.

Our prayer is that God's  hand 

will guide you throughout your 

future years, that you may 

remain faithful in His ways, His 

word and prayer. May you be 

blessed with the peace that comes 

from having Jesus  in your life and 

the joy that comes from being a 

part of God’s family. We look 

forward to worshiping and 

serving our Lord together with 

you.



The program committee is 
planning a " Who's 
Coming to Dinner" 
for the weekend of 
April 28 and 29. 
Hosts and those who would 
like to participate can choose 
what nite works best for them. 
There is a sign up sheet on the 
back table (deadline is April 
22). Sign up for the meal that 
you would like to attend. Also 
please indicate how many will 
be coming and whether you 
can bring a salad or dessert. 
Also include your phone 
number. The date and time is 
on the sign up sheet. The 
number after the meal menu 
indicates how many the hosts 
can accommodate. You will be 
notified a few days prior to the 
event as to where you will be 
going. Any questions call 

325-7272(Shirley). 

________________

NEXT SUNDAY
BAPTISM SERVICE 

7:00 PM

__________
Our Big God

Does Things

In Small Ways

The Morden Festival of the Arts 
will be presenting its Sacred 
Evening on Sunday, April 15th at 
7:00 pm at Morden Alliance 
Church. Featuring Sacred strings, 
piano and vocal selections. The 
festival then continues with the 
Piano section on April 16th - 18th 
at Morden Alliance Church.
Admission of $2 for adults will be 
charged. The festival season wraps 
up with the Hi-Lites Concert on 
Sunday, April 29th at 2:00 pm at 
Morden Alliance Church. A silver 
collection will be taken. For more 
info check out the website at 
www.mordenfestivalofthearts.cfsite
s.org or contact Erika at 822-6825. 
________________________
YM Bible Study Update 
Plans are being made to start up 
the Young Married's Bible Study 
group  again come fall. All 
couples who have been married 
ten years or less are welcome to 
join. In order to get a group 
formed, and to reconnect, there 
will be a couple of social events 
taking place over the next couple 
of months. The first social event 
will be a volleyball/ games night 
at Parkland Elementary  School. 
It will take place on April 27th at 
7:30. Coffee will follow at Nathan 
& Rosemarie's house (25 Duster 
Bay). If you're not interested in 
p lay ing vo l l eyba l l , you ' re 
welcome to bring board games 
to play. We look forward to 
reconnecting as a group, and 
getting to know new  couples. 
Hope to see you there! 
Nathan & Rosemarie 
Dennis & Colleen 


